
Linda Carroll 
 

Dear Washington State Department of Ecology,

As an informed environmentally motivated Washington voter and the daughter of a chemist who
knows the harm that even a small amount of these chemicals can do, I support the proposed priority
chemicals for the focus of Cycle 2 of Safer Products for Washington. I urge you to finalize the
proposed list in order to protect the people and wildlife of Washington, our waterways, and our
communities from harmful chemicals. 

The proposed priority chemicals are widely used, both in consumer products and by workers. Their
hazards are well-documented, including hormone disruption, reproductive harm, and cancer, and
have far-reaching impacts to sensitive populations such as children and sensitive species such as
salmon.

Please finalize the proposed set of priority chemicals to ensure that Safer Products for Washington
continues to lead the nation and protect our communities and our environment. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Linda Carroll

215 W Waverly Pl

Spokane, WA 99205


